Heathridge Primary School Parents and Citizens' Association Inc.

55 Channel Drive, Heathridge WA 6027 Phone: 9233 8950 heathridgepnc@outlook.com



29th April, 2024

Dear Families,

The P&C will be holding its Annual Mother's Day Stall this year on **Tuesday 7th May**.

For new parents and families to the school, each year the P&C have held a Mother's Day stall (Term 2) and Father's Day stall (Term 3). The students will come through with their classroom teachers and the children will be able to purchase their gifts. If your child would like to purchase more than one gift, please advise your classroom teacher.

All gifts are brand new and range from \$3.00 to \$10.00. Please send money in an envelope/clear bag with your child's name to hand to the classroom teacher on **Tuesday**, **May 7**th if you wish for your child to purchase a gift.

Gifts for this year's Mother's Day include -

Infinity or heart necklaces, cute animal succulent pots, photo frames, dessert bath fizzers, 'I love you mum' bowl and plate set, rose stem soaps, heart shaped stress balls, lunch cooler bags, floral note holders, snow globes, cup and saucer set, snuggle mug, celebratory glasses and fluffy heart key rings.

This is one of the P&C's favourite fundraisers for the year and the students love coming along to choose a gift!

Thank you for your continued support of the P&C.

HAPPY MOTHERS DAY!